
   September 3, 2024 

   Michael Wich, Nominating Board Chairman 

   C/O Dominic Sims, Chief Operating Officer 

International Code Council, Birmingham District Office 900 
Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213  

RE: ICC Board Nomination 

Dear Chairman Wich and Members of the Committee: 
 
I am writing this letter of endorsement in support of Christina Jackson for the position of Director   
for the ICC Board of Directors for the term starting in 2024.  I am presently the vice chairman for 
the Major Jurisdiction Membership Council. 
 
Christina has been extremely influential in the promotion of Code Enforcement professionals and 
WICED membership participation.  Her passion and energy are necessary for the future of the 
Code Council. 
I recently had the opportunity to have her as an instructor in the Spring Leadership Week in 
Orlando, Florida.  Christina showed how a humble leader can be real as well as empathetic to the 
audience they serve. 
She has an extensive wealth of experience with the Code Enforcement field that helps her send 
the message about what ICC can provide for members and jurisdictions.  Her experience and 
passion with members need, as well as a strong influencer, will be a great benefit for the ICC 
Board and leadership. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sam Steele 
Vice Chairman, MJMC 

 


